
PG DEPT OF COMMERCE

VISIT TO RBI REPORT

The PG Department of Commerce had organized a One Day visit to RBI, Bangalore on April
13th, 2023 at 10.30. The training was on Electronic Banking Awareness Training ( e-BAAT).
A total of 50 students, both the first year and second year M.Com students were a part of this
program. Students got an insight of the various digital channels, safeguards for digital
banking, modus operandi of fraudsters, cyber security, grievance redressal mechanism for
customers from this session. Prof.Lavanya Balaji, Dr.Lalitha.B.S, Dr.Vinaya.T were also a
part of this session .

The session was conducted by Mr.Abhinay, RBI Officer in the seminar hall in the premises of
RBI . A quiz session was also organized on the basis of the information they were sharing in
this session . 4 of our students Ms.Bhoomika, Ms.Bhavana , Ms.Tejaswini , Ms.Sushma won
gift hampers from the RBI quiz.

The session in progress in the seminar hall of RBI



The session in Progress

Ms.Tejaswini receiving the gift hamper in the Quiz



Ms.Bhavana receiving the gift hamper in the Quiz

Ms.Sushmitha receiving the gift hamper in the Quiz



Ms.Bhoomika receiving the gift hamper in the Quiz



A group photo of participants and RBI Officials at the end of the session




